
 

 

 
 

6 June 2023 
 
Dear Families  
 
I am writing to advise you that due to a serious fault in the kitchen, we are currently unable to use 
the main school kitchen at SPC to prepare lunches.  We are aiming to have this issue resolved by 
Friday, so that pupils can have their regular hot school dinners on Monday 12th June. 
 
Unfortunately, this means that we are only able to provide a “packed lunch” style lunch on 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week.  For pupils who usually have a blended meal, the 
school will be able to provide an alternative blended meal option. 
 
Alternatively, if you would like to provide your child with a packed lunch from home or other meal 
alternative such as hot food in a flask, please do. Please note, the School cannot re-heat food once 
it is on site. 
 
As part of our duty of care, we take our responsibilities to ensure the wellbeing and safety of your 
child accordingly and this is why these measures are in place.  Please be assured that we are 
doing everything we can to get this issue resolved quickly. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.   
 
We appreciate your support and patience. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 

 
  
 


